
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

Tuesday 24th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Choir – Tuesdays after school  
 
We are pleased that this year the school choir will continue to meet on Tuesdays after school 3:15-
4:15pm, once more led by Mr Blurton. There are 20 spaces available to children in Key Stage 2 which 
will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis.  
 
The school choir are often invited to perform at events both within and outside of school and we will be 
rehearsing for special events and festival celebrations during our sessions. If attending the choir it will 
be very important that you come to every session unless you are absent from school on that day.  
 
The first choir session will take place on Tuesday 1st October, if you are interested in being a member 
of this team please complete the attached reply slip and return to your learning leader. Mr Blurton will 
be collecting these on Friday this week ahead of next week’s session – he will be in touch letting you 
know if you have a place or otherwise.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mr C. Blurton 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name of child _____________________________        Learning Leader______________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the school choir sessions taking place each Tuesday from 3:15-

4:15pm. I understand that these will commence on Tuesday 1st October 2019.   

 

 

 

 

Signed _______________________       Name ______________________ Date_____________ 

 

Current Contact Telephone Number ____________________________  

My child will walk home independently from school at 4:15pm  

My child will be collected from school at 4:15pm  


